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Happy Birthday 
Finn, Landy, Raine & Samuel 

An Emotional Menagerie  
This is a wonderful book for developing vocabulary around feelings and emotions and for helping  children understand how feelings and behaviours are linked. The 
book talks about ‘A is for Anger’. Ways that children could calm themselves could be that they hold their thumbs in their palms and count to 10; take some deep 
breaths in and out; give themselves some space. At school children are encouraged to move away from someone else who is angry. In school we talk about the 
emotions that we are feeling and unpick why we may feel this way. 

REMEMBER, REMEMBER........    

26.4.24 After school FROGS cake sale & uniform sale 

May  My Money Month 

1.5.24 & 3.5.24  Reception Health Screening 

6.5.24  Bank Holiday– School Closed 

8.5.24  Wellbeing Morning 

10..5.24  FROGS cake sale 

13.5.24  Class Photos 

15.5.24  BLP Day 

16.5.24  Electric Umbrella 

17.5.24  Stoke Mandeville spinal research visitng 

22.5.24  Reception School Trip 

23.5.24  Sharing Morning 

24.5.24 After School FROGS Disco  

27.5.24 to 3.6.24  Half Term– School Closed 

3.6.24  INSET DAY– School Closed 

4.6.24  School reopens after half term 

11.6.24 & 13.6.24  Nursery School Trip 

14.6.24 After School FROGS Movie Night 

17.6.24  New to Reception– Welcome Meeting 

18.6.24  New to Nursery– Welcome Meeting 

21.6.24  New Nursery Intake September 24 visiting 
Nursery closed for current Nursery children 

21.6.24 After School FROGS lolly & ticket sale for Goldfest 

3.7.24  Move up morning 

4.7.24  Sports Day followed by whole school family picnic 

10.7.24  Year 2 Leavers Assembly 

14.7.24  GOLDFEST 

16.7.24  IROKO– drumming 

17.7.24  Year 2 Water Party 

19.7.24  End of Term– Early Finish 
Nursery– 11.30 No lunch club 
Reception, 1 & 2– 1.45pm 

Keeping Our Children Safe 
The Hertfordshire Safeguarding Children Partnership (HSCP) 
has been set up so that all agencies and organisations who 
work with children and young  
people work together to keep children safe. Call 0300 123 
4043 at anytime if you are a child or young  
person being abused or mistreated; or if you are an adult 
worried about a young person. Call 999 if you're in immediate 
danger or a crime is being committed.  

 

Weekly Curriculum Review 
Each week year groups send you a 
weekly review of what learning has 

been covered that week. This is sent via Arbor. 
 

Just a reminder that school will be closed on 
Monday 6th May for the Bank Holiday. We look 

forward to welcoming the children on Tuesday 7th 
May.  

Miss Cooper says 
 

 
Matilda, Magnus, Maximus, 
James, Hugo, Edie, Bradley, 
Robyn, Sasha and Reuben 

It has been lovely to hear about 
the achievements children have 
had outside school. Well done 
to……… 
Elsie for being gymnast of the 
week, Rowan for being gymnast 

of the week for his amazing handstands, Arabella for 
her Level 1 swimming badge and Martha for being 
gymnast of the week. We are all impressed here! 

Spinal Cord Injury Awareness Charity 
On the 17th May Kat will be visiting the school from the charity to 
talk about her life, how it changed and that she is c5 tetraplegic. The 
charity will provide wheelchairs so that the children can experience 
what it is like to be in one. The colours for this charity based at Stoke 
Mandeville hospital are purple and blue. Therefore on 17th May it 
will be a non uniform day and children can come to school in these 
colours for a voluntary donation of £1 or more. Donations can be 
made by logging onto the Arbor Parent Portal App to make your 
donation from the main dashboard/Payments/Charity Donations. 

Grounds Work 
We will be opening the school grounds on Saturday 11th May between 10am-1pm and are 
asking for volunteers to come and help tidy the grounds. Refreshments will be provided. If 
you are able to come and willing to help please email the school office. Everyone is welcome! 


